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Arleen Lee <aalee@cox.net>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 7:29 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail FOREX

To the Secretary:

I am opposed to the proposed regulations that would change the leverage for FOREX
trades from 100/1 to 10/1. The higher leverage in conjunction with the ability to begin
trading with as little as $1000 are the only investment opportunities available in this
country, as far as I know, that permit someone to have the opportunity to do serious
trading with the potential of making good money without having to invest a great deal of
money to get started. All of you probably have many thousands of dollars, if not
substantially more, that you can use to invest in stocks or commodities. Most of us don’t.

Please do not take away from us the ability many of you have to make good money.

Thank you for your consideration.

Aileen A. Lee
11839 N. 111 th Ave.
Sun City, AZ 85351
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